
Bellerive Leaders will Build Themselves 
Up to Blow Away the MAP!

We are excited to welcome virtual students back into the building for MAP testing!  
MAP testing will be taking place at Bellerive on May 3rd and May 10th.  Virtual 
students will be the only students in the building on testing days.  A few other safety 
measures that we will have in place include:
-Your child will test in a group of no more than 10 students.  
-Desks will have been thoroughly cleaned and a privacy shield will be used.
-Desks will be remain 6 feet apart. 
-Students will eat lunch only with the students in their testing session.  
-We will have hand sanitizer and hand washing breaks as needed.  
-Students will be required to wear a mask at all times. 

Throughout testing, we will take breaks and go outside.   If your child receives 
accommodations or universal supports, those will be given to them for testing and 
they will be with a proctor with whom they are familiar. 

MAP stands for the Missouri Assessment Program.  It is given across the state of 
Missouri to students in grades 3-8.  The state requires that the MAP be administered.  
With this being a unique year, results will not be used as a growth measure.  This is not 
a test that your child can study for. The test will be given online but can’t be 
administered virtually so we appreciate your partnership in bringing your child in for 
testing.  If you choose for your child not to take the test due to health and safety 
concerns, school work will not be provided on these two testing days.  Our goal is for 
each child to have a growth mindset and give the test their best.  We know they will 
blow the test away!!! 

Dates Grade Time

May 3rd 3rd, 4th, 5th 8:00 am to 2:30 pm
*Students will eat lunch at school.

May 10th 3rd, 4th, 5th 8:00 am to 12:30 pm
*Students will not eat lunch at school.

Here is how you can help your child prepare for MAP testing:
- Arrive on time to testing (8:00 am- Please drop off your child at 

the front door as parents will not be allowed in the building.)
- Bring a charged Chromebook and headphones
- Have your child wear a mask
- Bring healthy snacks, lunch, and a water bottle (Click here if you 

would like us to prepare your child a sack lunch on May 3rd.)
- Remind your child to do their best. 

https://forms.gle/maHA1BByDUzcKEnD7

